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On behalf of the Chatfield Chargers Boys’ Basketball program, the Chatfield Chargers Slam Dunk Club is collecting donations for our annual Silent Auction, which is the primary fundraiser for the basketball program.
Your donation provides a wonderful opportunity for you to gain exposure to potential customers while supporting your local high school basketball team. 
This year the auction will be held at Chatfield Senior High School during Parent/Teacher Conferences on October 11, 2018 from 3:30pm-8:00pm. With over 1800 students attending our school, we expect to attract a large crowd to this fundraising event.

All proceeds from the Silent Auction will go directly to the Chatfield Basketball program. The funds raised in this year’s auction will be used to replace worn out uniforms and equipment, help maintain the facilities and cover other season expenses necessary to running a successful basketball program.  

Our players work hard on and off the court. They are encouraged to maintain good grades, participate in community service and help support our program through fundraising. In the past few years the varsity team reached the Great 8 and Final 4 of the Class 5A state boys basketball tournament. This year they are back on track for another strong, successful season.
Please consider supporting our event by donating gift certificates, merchandise or services. The Slam Dunk Club truly appreciates your generosity!
I will follow up with you in a few days in hopes that you can help support our program. If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at the number provided below. If you have any specific questions pertaining to the auction itself, please contact Carol Vernon at 720-271-1308.
Thank you in advance for your consideration!

Sincerely, 
